
             Class One Newsletter 

                    Summer Term 

 

Welcome to Summer Term Class One! 

This term we are going to be learning all about how to keep ourselves healthy 

and people who help us. In Science, we will be learning about different 

animals and plants. In Art, we will be creating our own artwork using natural 

materials. Later on in the term, we will be looking at Florence Nightingale’s life 

and designing and making our own fruit smoothies. 

 

Little Wandle Reading  

Reading books will be sent home on a 

Thursday. We encourage you and your 

child to read together as much as 

possible. Reading books need to be 

returned to school on a Monday. 

 

Important Dates 

25th April – Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

6th May – May Bank Holiday 

16th May – Florence Nightingale Visit 

24th May – Last Day of Term 

3rd June – Return to School 

PE 

Class One will have PE on Mondays and Thursdays this half term. Please ensure 

your child brings their PE kit to school on a Monday and Thursday. 

Reminders 

Please label of all your child’s uniform and belongings! 

Thank you  

  

 


